
 

 

 

 
 
 
21st October 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
KS3 Anti-Bullying Ambassador training 
 
As part of our ongoing focus on improving peer to peer interactions at BMS, your child has been selected to 
work alongside myself and a team of KS3 students as an Anti-Bullying Ambassador. For the ambassadors to 
get the most out of this role, there is an opportunity for your child to attend a training event on Thursday 3rd 
November 2022.  
 
This event will take place at St Aldhelm’s Academy with a start of 9am and a finishing time of 3:30pm. 
Children should arrive at BMS at their normal time and we will travel to the event via the school minibus. I 
appreciate that the finishing time is slightly later than the normal school day but we aim to return to BMS by 
3:45pm. 
 
Students will need to be in full school uniform and bring a packed lunch and a full water bottle.  
 
Please could you confirm permission for your child to attend this event by completing the online form using 
the link below by Monday 31st October 2022. 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/Ww384Af3Fb 
 
If you have any questions or queries, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Miss B Maddison  
Year 8 Teacher   
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